
Does everyone else feel like July usu-
ally lasts about two seconds? I feel like 

I blinked and July is pretty much over. 
We’ve had a few changes here at 

RiverView Ridge, and like always, 
we’ve been keeping very busy.  

As of right now, we have a wonderful 

interim director taking charge of the 
functions of our facillty. Her name is 

Amber Raveling and she is the direc-
tor of Keelson Harbor, one of our sister

-facilities, in Spirit Lake. Along with 
the new director position, we now 

have three nurses working here in-
stead of one. Change can be confus-
ing at times, but we’re super excited 

to have our new team members.  

Our activities this month have been 
pretty exciting! We’ve had a Fourth of 

July celebration, we’ve taken resi-
dents to the parade, we’ve went out 

for coffee and donuts, visited the Lyon 
Co. fair, gotten ice cream, and we’ve 

gotten produce from our gardens. 
We’re so thankful and blessed to be 

able to do fun things in our free time.  

Nurse’s Notes: 

Our nursing roles 

have changed a bit 

here at RiverView 

Ridge. We’re very 

happy to have Brenda 

Downs RN, and Sarita 

Van Maanen LPN join 

our staff. Although 

sometimes adjusting 

to change can be 

hard, we know these 

two nurses will be a 

great addition to our 

facility.  
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Amber Raveling  -  

Interim Manager 

Josie Hoksbergen LPN, 

Sarita Van Maanen LPN, 

Brenda Downs - Health 

Care Coordinators 

Kacyn Post  - Life 

Enrichment Coordinator 

Belinda Madison  - 

Culinary Coordinator 

Dennis Van Zee, 

Maintenance  

July Birthdays 

 

Residents: 

Karen Kieboom 

Judy Baatz 

Staff: 

Aliyah Temple 

 

 

 

 

Fourth of July has al-

ways been a favorite 

holiday of mine! It’s al-

ways so much fun ad 

filled with summer activi-

ties and traditions. We 

celebrated this year by 

having a picnic, making 

fourth of July crafts,  and 

going to the parade in 

Inwood.  



 

 

Featured Recipe of the Month 

Zucchini cake & Sour cream frosting—Tillie Rook 

 

Baking banana 

bread! It was 

delicious! 

We love our gar-

den! We’re growing 

peppers, tomatoes, 

lettuce, onions, and 

radishes! It’s so fun 

to watch the plants 

grow. We’ve been 

getting lots of let-

tuce and peppers 

so far! Patiently 

waiting for those 

tomatoes! 

Our birthday gals this month! 

Karen and Judy!  

We checked 

out the Lyon 

County fair 

this month! 

So fun to look 

at all the ani-

mals!  

Things to look forward to 

next month: 

• Ralley in the Valley 

Parade 

• We might start vol-

unteering at JFA ! 

 

 

 

 

Probably one of our favorite parts of summer—sitting on the deck! 

Checking out the 

Rock Valley 

Farmers market! 

Out for coffee and donuts at Casey’s Bakery! 

What more could you want? 


